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Hi there,
I dissagree wholeheartedly on this decision to implement the Territory Coordinator
position against all the objections of the people.

I am disgusted that this position will have to powers to step-in and override government
departments and Ministers, and 32 laws altogether(!) With the ability to change or remove
conditions placed on a project

Knowing that Territory Coordinator could interfere with Commonwealth laws, the Sacred
Sites Act, Native Title Act, Heritage Act or Aboriginal Land Act makes me sick to think of
the damage about to be done to our enviromental and cultural treasures of the NT.

These acts and laws are here for a reason, they are not perfect and could be improved and
better resourced instead of bypassing them completely and selling our inheritance for
greed.

Please do better.
We have had enough.
Serve your electorate with integrity and dont allow this to come to be.

Regards,
Roisin Prunty





